Chris O'Brien

From: Matthew Graul <mattgraul@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 8:53 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: HB6256 opposition

To whom it may concern:

As a lifelong Rl resident and boater, [ strongly oppose the implementation of a sales and/or property tax on
boats. This is a danger to our robust marine economy on multiple fronts.

Sincerely,
Matthew Graul
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